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ASP is a full course credit opportunity designed specifically for school administrators who aspire 
to become a school district superintendent. The program is a partnership among the Virginia 
Association of School Superintendents (VASS), the Virginia Tech School of Education and the 
Virginia Tech Center for Organizational and Technological Advancement (COTA). 
 
Registration for ASP is $4350.00 and includes registration for the VASS conference, graduate 
school application fee, reduced Virginia Tech Graduate School tuition rate for three credit 
hours, conference meals, lodging, self-parking and materials during each conference session.  
 
To register or for more information please visit our website http://www.cota.vt.edu/sli. You 
may also contact:  
 
Dr. E. Wayne Harris   ewharris@hotmail.com 
Dr. N. Wayne Tripp wtripp@vt.edu 
Dr. Sharon E. Richardson shricha1@vt.edu 
  
Past participants have shared the following in their evaluation of ASP: 
  
"The Aspiring Superintendents Program provides an environment where individuals with similar 
goals may better evaluate their long-term career aspirations.  This is accomplished through 
quality experiences with various stakeholders in the field of educational leadership. The value of 
these candid conversations, in conjunction with the interaction and engagement within the 
cohort cannot be measured." 
 
"The Aspiring Superintendents Program allowed me to explore various facets of the Division 
Superintendent role as I consider whether or not to pursue a division leadership position in the 
future.  By participating in the program I was able to gain a greater understanding of my own 
leadership strengths and practice methods used to foster effective communication and build 
positive relationships with stakeholders I encounter daily in my role as a building principal.  It 
was a wonderful experience and I would recommend the program without reservation!" 
  
“The Aspiring Superintendents Program is an exciting opportunity to network with fellow 
leaders interested in developing their skills for future educational experiences. The expertise of 
the presenters provided insight into the multifaceted role the superintendent plays in the school 
division and community. I would highly encourage all administrators to participate in this 
rewarding program.” 
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